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Received letter of gratitude for support of Kanagawa Philharmonic Orchestra 

Since 2013 Isuzu has supported the Kanagawa Philharmonic Orchestra, which was founded in order to "create 

regionally-focused musical culture." In February of this year the Orchestra helped with a class about experiencing 

the arts at an elementary school near the Isuzu Fujisawa Plant. 

In response to Isuzu's support, on July 8th Yuji Kuroiwa (Governor of Kanagawa Prefecture), as representative of 

the Kanagawa Philharmonic Supporters Organization, offered Isuzu a letter of gratitude. 

                              

  

 

 

 

 

 

Related page Cosponsored Kanagawa Phil. Orchestra Factory at Neighborhood Elementary Schools 

 

 

 

The Letter was presented by Shuji 

Oishi (left), Managing Director of 

the Kanagawa Philharmonic 

Orchestra, on behalf of Mr. 

Kuroiwa. 

https://www.isuzu.co.jp/world/csr/community/performance/003.html

